
 

 

19 November 2020 

 
Your Ref:   

 
Our Ref: 530799 
 

Legal and Democratic Services 
Corporate Governance 

Aberdeen City Council 
Business Hub 6 L1S 
Marischal College, Broad Street 

Aberdeen 
AB10 1AB 

 
 

North East Division 
Queen Street 

Aberdeen 
AB10 1ZA 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  

 
LICENSING (SCOTLAND) ACT 2005 

OCCASIONAL LICENCE APPLICATION 
THE SPIDERS WEB, 19-21 STATION ROAD, DYCE, ABERDEEN, AB21 7BA 

 

I refer to the above application for the dates 23 November to 6 December 2020 
and in terms of Section 58(1)(b)(ii) of the Licensing (Scotland) Act 2005, I make 

the following representation in relation to the application and request it be granted 
subject to the following conditions:  
 

1. Where there is no existing delineation/boundary, the area to be delineated by 
barrier or similar. 

 
2. Signage to be displayed indicating that alcohol is not to be removed from the 
licensed area;  

 
3. No amplified music to be played therein (when or if music is permissible again);  

 
Additionally I wish to bring the following to your attention. 
 

During the evening of Thursday 12 November 2020, the Scotland versus Serbia 
European Championships qualifying football fixture took place and was televised.   

 
Aberdeen City Council’s Environment Health Team has advised Police Scotland 
of video footage allegedly taken within the applicant premises towards the 

conclusion of the fixture, during which time customers celebrated by shouting, 
cheering, jumping and hugging, thus disregarding rules in relation to the current 

Covid regulations.  
 
 

 



OFFICIAL 
 

In light of the above information, the Board may wish to consider imposing an 
additional conditional to the effect that no high profile televised football fixtures will 

be shown. 
 
This letter is submitted for your attention when considering this application. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

George Macdonald 
Chief Superintendent 
 
 

For enquiries please contact the Licensing Department on 01224 306468 

 
 
 


